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Anglers United Newsletter  

December  2022 

News from your “Prez” … December, 2022. 

Hello, all. Havasu is starting to see the return of the “Birds” and with their return we see 

a renewed interest in getting things going. 

Our biggest problem with getting the ball rolling is lack of volunteers. I recently visited 

John Galbraith at the Bass Tackle Master shop and he was good enough to allow us to 

put up this flyer that I’ve attached for your reading:   (see page 2) 

As you may remember, in October, three of us Anglers were retrained and certified on 

the “Genie” fork lift. As for the Motorboat Operator Certification, two of us had been 

trained and certified just prior to Covid. The BLM has stated that training is transferable 

so now we have two of us ready to go with another two that need a “refresher”. 

The holidays are upon us and most of us have family coming into town or we’re looking 

forward to seeing friends we haven’t seen since last winter. For those of you arriving 

back in Lake Havasu and would be interested in volunteering at Partner’s Point, we’d 

love to hear from you. Partner’s Point will be open Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 

as we get going. 

All of us “Anglers” wish you and your family a very Merry Christmas and a very 

Healthy and Happy New Year! 

Conrad 

Conrad Berdon 

atripledriver@gmail.com 
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Now that I have your attention … Anglers United is not a fishing 

club but what we do is to place habitat in Lake Havasu to give the 

smaller fish a place to hide from the big fish which means more 

fish to catch! We’re on the hunt for volunteers to help us, the 

Fisheries Department and Bureau of Land Management to put 

habitat from landscapers into the lake. We “bundle” debris from 

local landscapers and place it on our bundle boat and dump it in 

the right places. 

Want to know where our bundles are? Want to know how to get 

involved? Our website is anglersunited.org. or you can call 

303-594-1648. Please leave a message and we’ll get right back to 

you OR you can email: atripledriver@gmail.com. Look forward to 

hearing from you! 

 

 

Volunteers Needed ! 
Anglers United, Lake Havasu, Arizona 

anglersunited.org 
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From the Vice Presidents Desk 

 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS!!!!! 

 

Wow !!! check out the fish Gary Visconti and Jim Hater caught they always catch 

lots of fish, if you need tips on fishing they are the ones to ask (if they will tell 

you). It’s good to see what the habitat has done for this lake, I hope we will be 

able to get back to putting some more brush in the lake soon. This is the differ-

ence you can make when you volunteer to help with the brush program, so 

please help us out one or two days a week or any time you can spare. 

Check out the truck raffle, wouldn't you like to win that, unless you don't need 

or want a new truck you can opt for the $25,000 cash. It could be a nice after 

Christmas present  for some lucky person (maybe you). 

Wishing everyone a VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS and WONDERFUL NEW YEAR. 

See you next year 

Marilyn 
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Jim and I won the Elks fishing derby on November 17. Biggest stripper was 4.08 
lbs and total 5 fish weight entered was 18. 12 lbs. We seen lots of shad bait balls 
but the main treadfin and gizzard Shad aren’t up on this end of the lake yet. We 
hope Anglers United can move forward with the brush program. It does work, I’ve 
been fishing this lake for over 17 years. The fishing wouldn’t be as great as it is 
without the habitat program. 
 

Jim Hatter 

Gary Visconti 
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Please note there is an alternate$25,000 cash prize (which has always been in our rules) since 
we are told there will be delays in delivery of the vehicle.  
  
Link to order: 
https://azsfwc.org/2022-ford-raptor-sweepstakes/ 

  
Sales close at 10:00 pm on December 22

nd
. 

The drawing takes place on December 28
th
. 

  
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 

For more information or questions please contact the link above. 

https://azsfwc.org/2022-ford-raptor-sweepstakes/
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Anglers United Officers          

Conrad Berdon   President      303-594-1648   atripledriver@gmail.com                    

Marilyn Butcher  Vice President & Newsletter    303-594-8670   dean.nmare@gmail.com 

                             Lou Pesout   Treasurer         607-422-6629     Ljpesout@hotmail.com  

    Secretary      Johnita Tyson 714-580-5410        Vettoof65@aol.com                 

Jim Hatter        Sergeant at Arms      404-406-5017       hat44man@att.net 

      

When responding to this newsletter please use the 

reply option and not reply all 


